
Research Assistantship Position Available 
Department of Mechanical Engineering 

Texas Tech University 

February 8, 2024 

 
 
Prof. Stephen Ekwaro-Osire has funds to support a research assistant for a three-
year project starting in the spring of 2024. The project is on autonomous ground 
vehicles. As you work on the project, you must pursue your MS or PhD in the 
Department of Mechanical Engineering.  You are welcome to explore some of the 
recent research by exploring recent publications by Ekwaro-Osire Group 
(https://www.depts.ttu.edu/me/faculty/stephen_ekwaro-osire/index.php).  
 
Requirements for the candidates: 
• US Citizen 
• Self-motivated and highly dependent on research 
• Excellent experimental skills 
• Interest in autonomous ground vehicles, reliability, design, & controls 

 
If you are interested in this position, please send your CV to Prof. Ekwaro-Osire at 
stephen.ekwaro-osire@ttu.edu.  
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